

## **Garden City Kiwanis Hockey League**

"The Name of the Game is...Fun"

## GARDEN CITY KIWANIS HOCKEY LEAGUE 50<sup>TH</sup> ANNIVERSARY

Kiwanis Hockey is very proud to be celebrating their 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary.

We would like to invite all former Executive, Coaches, Players or anyone that is affiliated with the league to join us at a Pub night/ Reunion on Saturday, February 23<sup>rd</sup>, 7 p.m. at the Grantham Lions Hall, 732 Niagara Street. Cost \$5.00 per person includes food. Door prizes, silent auction, 50/50 draws.

Memorabilia will be on display and if anyone has any memorabilia they would like to share please contact Jeff at 905-321-8113 or bring to Kiwanis office at Bill Burgoyne Arena.

Tickets available at door on night of event or any Saturday or Sunday at Bill Burgoyne arena in front lobby or Kiwanis office – 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

We hope you come and enjoy some great memories and share in this milestone occasion, and after 50 years ....

## "THE NAME OF THE GAME IS STILL FUN"

Thank you,
Kiwanis Hockey League

129 Linwell Rd, St. Catharines, ON L2N 1R6 Phone: 905-934-8940 Fax: 905-934-7739